
FEBRUARY 13, 2020

Become a Member 
of the Emergency 
Response Team

The ERT is looking for volunteers 
to join the 3rd Shift Emergency 
Response Team. 

those interested should contact 
their committeeperson and notify them of your intent.

Thank you!

Victor Cabral Visits Toledo
Victor Cabral, manufacturing executive director, visited Toledo 

recently for a plant performance review.  A Key 4 meeting followed 
by a business review of operations kicked off the visit.  The focus 
then shifted to a floor review of initiatives the plant is taking to 
improve overall performance.

Joint team presentations highlighted various process 
improvements, problem solving and innovation.  The tour was 
informal in nature, giving the opportunity for team leaders and 
group leaders to have candid discussions with Victor.  The floor 
tour included multiple stops in AB1V, GF9 and RWD.

In his feedback, Victor 
commended TTO’s overall 
performance in the areas of Safety, 
People, Quality, Responsiveness, 
Cost and Environment.  Victor called 
out special attention to quality 
and recognized TTO’s overall team 
engagement and challenged us 
to continue our focus on GMS, 
addressing issues to continuously 
improve as we prepare for BIQ IV 
recertification.

“Overall, this was a great visit.  
Team member engagement has 
taken the organization to a new 
level of commitment, which was 
very visible on the floor tour.  I urge 
you to continue bringing forward ideas to help the business.  I 
appreciate your hospitality and stay focused on driving continuous 
improvement and producing high quality products for our 
customers.”

Jeff King, chairman, UAW Local 14, thanked Victor for taking the 
time to visit Toledo.  “Your visit today reflects what goes on every 
day in the plant – people focused and committed to producing the 
best quality transmissions for our customers.”

Eric Gonzales, plant executive director, acknowledged the 
hard work by the entire team.  “This review highlighted several 
initiatives we are working on as a team to improve plant 
performance.  Our teamwork, engagement and customer focus 
are evident in all we do, and I am very proud of the team for their 
efforts.”

Manufacturing Executive 
Director Victor Cabral thanks 
Team Leader Tony Ostrowski for 
the AB1V performance review.

8-speed RWD team members L to R:  Team Leader Ernest Card, Business 
Team Manager Jeremy Spohn, and Senior Group Leader Ryan Sell meet 
with Manufacturing Executive Director Victor Cabral (center).
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Member UAW - LUCA Local Union Communication Association
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Glass City Federal Credit Union 
Offers Free Home-Buying 
Seminar

If you’re thinking about buying a home as a first-time 
or repeat homeowner, attend Glass City Federal Credit 
Union’s free “Home-buying Seminar” to make sure you 
are prepared. This class is being held Saturday, February 
29 from 10 a.m. to Noon in the Community Room of 
Glass City’s Main Office building at 1340 Arrowhead 
Drive in Maumee.

Presented by Glass City’s mortgage professionals, 
the class is designed to make the home buying process 
easy to understand. Topics include: a review of various 
mortgage loan-related terms, tips for qualifying for a 
mortgage loan, understanding your credit score, the 
various steps of the home-buying process, and more. 

This class is free and open to the public. To register, 
please complete the registration link on the Mortgage 
Loan page at glasscityfcu.com or call Glass City at 419-
887-1000. Glass City is an Equal Housing Lender. 

Glass City Federal Credit Union 
Offers Scholarships To Area 
Students

Glass City Federal Credit Union is pleased to offer five 
scholarship awards, one in the amount of $2,500 and four 
in the amount of $1,000 to area students who meet the 
following criteria:

¶¶The student will be attending a 2- or 4-year accredited 	
	 post-secondary institution during the 2020-21 school 		
	 year.

¶¶The student is a member of Glass City Federal; or a 		
	 parent, step-parent, or legal guardian is a member 		
	 of Glass City.

¶¶The student completes and submits the required 		
	 application and essay by the deadline of March 		
	 31, 2020.

Interested scholarship applicants are encouraged to 
obtain a scholarship application at any Glass City Federal 
branch or online at glasscityfcu.com.


